
  
 
 
 
 

 

BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY 

SCHOOL 
 

 
Remembrance 

Poppy merchandise will be 

available each morning until 

Friday 11th November. Items 

(including rulers, wristbands 

etc.) are priced at £1.  

On Friday 11th November, we 

will have a special assembly to 

mark this important occasion.  

 
International Aid Christmas 

Shoebox Appeal 

If you would like to donate to 

the shoe box appeal, please 

send the box into school by 

Thursday 1st December 2022.  

We also ask for a £2 donation 

for each box as it costs the 

charity this amount to collect, 

store, transport and 

distribute each shoebox.  

Please don’t seal boxes – use a 

rubber band.  

We have boxes available at 

school to collect. 

Please see attached leaflet 

for further information. 

 
FOB Meeting 

The next Friends of Brabin’s 

meeting will take place on 

Wednesday 9th November – all 

welcome! 

The focus will be planning 

forthcoming fundraising 

events. The AGM will take 

place in the new year. 

 

 

 

 
Curriculum plans 

If you would like to know what 

your child is currently learning in 

school, please look at the class 

pages on our school website to 

access the curriculum overviews. 

These documents are updated 

each half term.  

Class teachers also regularly 

upload photographs of learning 

opportunities, trips and class 

events on their individual class 

pages.  

 
Class Showcase 

Y3/4 parents are invited to their 

Class Showcase; this will take 

place on Tuesday 15th November 

2022 from 3.25pm for 20/30 

minutes. The children will be 

sharing their learning from this 

half term.  

 
House Point Winners! 

Well done to Austen House who 

won the House Point challenge for 

Autumn 1. They enjoyed a non-

uniform day reward on Friday. 

We look forward to seeing who 

gains the most points this half 

term! 

Dance-A-Thon Fundraiser  
Friday 11th November 

Your support would be appreciated! 

 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowd

funding/chipping-dance-a-thon-
diverse-gym?utm_term=G6vjYpyRV 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office Update 
Dinner payments for this half 

term are now overdue:  

 34 days: £81.60 

 
School Admissions – 

September 2023 

Apply online: 
https://schooladmissions.lancashir

e.gov.uk/eAdmissions/prefs.php                            
Application deadlines:   

You must apply for a primary school 

place by 15 January 2023. 

 
W/C : 17th October 

Year Group  Percentage  

Reception  100% 

Year 1/2 99% 

Year 3/4 94.1% 

Year 5/6 99% 
 W/C: 31st October  

Year Group  Percentage  

Reception  100% 

Year 1/2 92% 

Year 3/4 93.3% 

Year 5/6 94.6% 

 

Please see the attached letter as 

we continue to strive to maintain 

high levels of school attendance. 

 

 

Star of the Week 
21st October 

Reception: Zac W 

Y1/2: Jack O 

Y3/4: Thea S 

Y5/6: Jordan 

4th November 

Reception: Beatrice S  

Y1/2: Aoife H  

Y3/4: Rosie B 

Y5/6: Jack J 

Y5/6: Headteacher Award: Leo M & 

Coral M  

Kindness Award: Tommy W & Miley M 
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What’s going on this half term… 
  
Monday 7th November 4.20pm Y6 parents meeting with Mrs Poulton after first homework club session 

Friday 11th November  Dance ‘A’ Thon Fundraising event in the village hall –see flyer 

Monday 14th November Reception Class visit to Beacon Fell 

Tuesday 15th November Y3/4 Class Showcase- parents invited at 3.25pm  

Friday 18th November  Y3/4 Class trip –separate letter 
Y5 Taster Day at Longridge High School 

Friday 25th November Non uniform day – chocolate donations to be used for chocolate tombola at 
Chipping Christmas Fair 

Wednesday 30th November School nurse visit- Reception & Y6  

Thursday 1st December Deadline for Christmas Shoebox appeal 

Friday 2nd December Y1/2 Class Showcase- parents invited at 3.25pm 

Sunday 4th December  Chipping Christmas Fair 

Monday 5th December FOB Wreath Making event 

Thursday 8th December Christmas Jumper Day! £2 donation to Save the Children 

Friday 9th December  Pantomime – whole school – letter to follow 
FOB Christmas Pudding event – after school. Further information to follow.  

Wednesday 14th December Christmas Dinner and party day! Non Uniform 

Thursday 15th December Nativity in St Bartholomew’s Church. 2 performances: 2pm and 6.30pm  

Friday 16th December  School closes –normal school hours 

Christmas holiday Monday 19th December – Monday 2nd January 2023 
Pupils return to school on: Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

 

A new drama classes is coming to Longridge Civic Hall – there is an option to sign up to a free class to see 

what it’s all about. See information below. 
 
 

 


